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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
January 2010
Coming Up in 2010

March 5, 2010 : Movies in the Park sponsored by JaxParks staff.

Spring 2010: Community Yard Sale
It was wonderful to see meet new neighbors at the Dec. meeting.  Working together this year, we can work towards making improvements to Beachwood.  We will continue our efforts in getting the community center reopened with the assistance of Dr. Mark Falbo from U.N.F.  Hopefully we will have good news to share soon.

Delivery Help Is Needed

We are looking for help delivering the newsletters for

two streets: Beachwood Blvd (18) and Albatross Cir. (6)=24 homes total.   The monthly newsletters can be dropped off at your home for delivery one week before the monthly civic meetings.  Although we post the newsletter on www.neighborhoodlink.com, many residents don’t have access to a computer.  Please consider helping with delivery these 24 homes.  You may call Shelia at  645-5980 to volunteer.  

Thanks to the 10 distributors who faithfully circulate the monthly newsletter all year long!

New Way To Report Crimes to JSO
The Citizen’s Online Crime Reporting System is a new way to inform police about traffic, vandalism and crimes like car break-ins.  Go to www.jaxsheriff.org and then click the Online Crime Reporting tab (in the blue area).  There are four specific crimes you can report as long as there is no know suspect and the damage or loss is not greater than $5,000: Theft, Theft to a vehicle, Vehicle burglary and Vandalism/graffiti. You will be able to obtain a police report without the assistance of a police officer.  Sworn officers will review the reports at police headquarters. If an officer needs more information, they will follow up.  If not, the person will be able to download and print a free copy of the report after it has been reviewed.  However, you can still request an officer or call in a report anytime at 630-0500.  You can make report anonymously. 
(continued)

*note: A police officer called our volunteer that attends the ShAdCo meetings to advise  there has been an increased number of auto burglaries in Beachwood.  Remember to lock your vehicles and do not leave valuables in sight.
Nominations for Officers
The nominations for this years volunteer officers were held during the Dec. meeting.  The elections will be held on Jan. 19, 2010. 

Officers nominated for re-election were:

Lance Litwhiler – President

Peggy Bourne – Vice-President

Jane Bridges – Treasurer

Janis Manners – Secretary

We want to thank the residents who attend the monthly meetings on a regular basis to show your concern and interest in Beachwood. 


The Next Meeting
Will be held on 
Tuesday, JAN 19TH
at 7:30 pm inside the Community

 Center, 11758 Marina Drive across
from basketball court
Please attend. 
**Thank you to the Beachwood Apts. Manager for assistance in printing this newsletter.












